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Kennebunk Free Library   

Food and Beverage Policy  
 

 

The Kennebunk Free Library strives to create welcoming, clean and comfortable environments for the 

public. Consistent with this goal, the Library has adopted the following guidelines for the consumption of 

food and beverages in the facility: 

 

 Food consumption is permitted in the Walker Room and the Study Room. 

 Non-alcoholic beverages in covered containers are permitted throughout the Library, including 

sippy cups and/or baby bottles. 

 Children should not walk around the Library with a cup or bottle.   

 As authorized by the Library, food and beverages may be consumed in Hank’s Room and at special 

events.  

 Unattended food and beverages will be discarded.  

  Anyone who does not comply with this policy will be asked to take the food or drink outside the 

Library. 

 

Exceptions may be made by the Library Director for special events. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


